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17th July 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Students 
 
Holy Family Summer School, 21st – 22nd August 

 

I hope you are enjoying your summer break.  This is just a reminder about the Summer School 

next week to those who applied. 

 

We look forward to meeting many of you again on Monday and/or Tuesday.  The days will run 

from 9.30am-2.30pm. Children are welcome to arrive from 9.15am but please be there for a 

9.30am start so we can organise the sessions as quickly as possible.   

 

Children must be collected from the summer school by a responsible person or have consent 

to leave unaccompanied (we have the list of those who have provided consent). 

 

Snacks and a drink will be provided for all the children who attend but they will need to bring 

their own packed lunch.  Water fountains are available to refill water bottles. Please wear 

suitable comfortable clothes for all the activities including sports.  The weather is forecast to be 

a little mixed, although I am sure you are used to that of late! 

 

Children may wish to bring their own pen along but will not need anything else apart from their 

lunch and a refillable water bottle. 

 

Mr Westbury, our Assistant Head, will be there with lots of other staff to meet with you on 

whichever day(s) that you are attending.   

 

 
Kind regards. 

 
 
Mr M Symes 
Headteacher 
 
 


